
Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang 
Wednesday, July 03, 2013 8:25 AM 
Charles Murphy 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean; Dorothy Menasco; Adam Teitzman; Robert Graves 
RE: DEP Filing in Docket No. 130007 

Tracking: Recipient 

Charles Murphy 

Ann Cole 

Marguerite Mclean 

Dorothy Menasco 

Adam Teitzman 

Robert Graves 

Okay, we'll move Document 03682-13 from Docket 130007 to 130092. 

Thanks! 

From: Charles Murphy 
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 5:29 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Ann Cole; Dorothy Menasco; Adam Teitzman; Robert Graves 
Subject: RE : DEP Filing in Docket No. 130007 

Delivery 

Delivered: 7/3/2013 8:25AM 

Delivered: 7/3/2013 8:25AM 

Delivered: 7/3/2013 8:25AM 

Delivered: 7/3/2013 8:25AM 

Delivered: 7/3/2013 8:25AM 

Delivered: 7/3/2013 8:25AM 

It only needs to be in 92 but since the DEP referenced 07 I wasn't sure if you would want to move it instead of simply put 

a copy in 92. As long as we get one in 92, we are OK. 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 3:36PM 
To: Charles Murphy 
Cc: Ann Cole; Dorothy Menasco; Adam Teitzman; Robert Graves 
Subject: FW: DEP Filing in Docket No. 130007 

Charlie, should Document 03682-13 be moved to Docket 130092, or should it be copied to 130092, meaning it would be 

in both 130007 and 130092? 

From: Ann Cole 
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 3:18 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: FW: DEP Filing in Docket No. 130007 

Fyi. 

From: Charles Murphy 
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 3:10PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Ann Cole; Adam Teitzman; Robert Graves 
Subject: �EP Filing in Docket No. 130007 

Dorothy, 
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On June 28, 2013, the Florida DEP wrote Mr. Baeza letter regarding Gulf Power Company (Gulf) that references Docket 

No. 130007. On July 1, 2013, the letter was included in that file and assigned Document No. 03682-13. Gulf has 

brought it to my attention that the letter relates to the Docket No. 130092, and should have been filed there. 

Please include the letter in the 130092 file. 

Respectfully, 

Charlie 
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